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LIVINGSTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN
Livingston County Board of Commissioners
304 E. Grand River Avenue - Suite 201 - Howell MI 48843



FOR IMMEDIATE RELASE
JUNE 9, 2021
Livingston County Commissioner Kate Lawrence Announces Resignation
HOWELL, Mich. - County Commissioner Kate Lawrence, District 1, has announced her resignation from the Livingston County Board of Commissioners.  Her resignation is effective as of today, June 9, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.
The Board of Commissioners expressed their gratitude for Lawrence’s years of service to the Livingston County community.
State law stipulates that a vacancy on the Board of Commissioners be filled by a majority vote of the Commission within 30 days from the date of the vacancy.  The length of this appointment will last until December 31, 2022.  As of January 1, 2023, the Commissioner elected in the 2022 November Election will take office.

The Board of Commissioners requests that interested parties submit a letter of interest and résumé which includes a summary of community involvement along with a statement of value they will bring to the Commission and the constituents of District 1.  Please include your email address for further communication.

Candidates must be registered voters of District 1 which includes Brighton Township Precincts 1, 2, 4, 6, 7,9, and all of the City of Brighton.
Letters of Interest can be delivered or mailed to the office of the Livingston County Board of Commissioners at 304 E. Grand River Avenue, Ste 201, Howell, MI 48843.  In addition, letters can be e-mailed to commissioners@livgov.com.  The deadline for submissions is 5:00 p.m. on Friday, June 18, 2021.
###

Contact:

Nathan Burd, County Administrator
Livingston County 

517-546-3669
nburd@livgov.com
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